
 

THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE 

From the Chairman, George McDonic, MBE, BL, DIPLTP, FRTPI, DPA, FFB 

C/O 1 The Old Smithy, Alton Priors, Marlborough,  

Wiltshire SN8 4JX 

 

 

The Rt. Hon. David Cameron, MP 

Prime Minster 

10 Downing Street 

London SW1A 2AA       19 April 2016 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister,  

Stonehenge and proposals for the A303 

Thank you for asking your Correspondence Officer to reply, on 29 March 2016, to my letter to 

you of 17 March. I am pleased that you are aware of our serious concerns about proposals to 

widen the A303 at Stonehenge. 

Unfortunately, however, I received no answers to the four important questions I asked you, on 

behalf of the Stonehenge Alliance, which appeared on the second page of my letter. 

I would be most grateful if you should, please, let me know the answers to each of my questions. 

For your convenience, I enclose a copy of my letter of 17 March in which the questions are set 

out. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

George McDonic 

Chairman, the Stonehenge Alliance 

 

 

THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE 

of non-governmental organizations and individuals is supported by: 

Ancient Sacred Landscape Network; Campaign for Better Transport; 

Campaign to Protect Rural England; Friends of the Earth; and 

RESCUE: The British Archaeological Trust 


